


We own 162.6087 hectares on Doughertys Road. 

We believe that the building of the Solar Farm will devalue our land. 

We had intended to build a house on the hill as it would have an awesome view of the Pastoral 

Landscape.  If this Solar Farm goes ahead it will put paid to that idea.  If we decided to sell the land 

no-one else would want to build on it either as they would be looking down on the ugly solar panels. 

It would be invasive and a blight upon the lovely landscape, therefore devaluing our land. 

We agree with Mr Bray, in terms of the landscape effects, that the applicant considering that the 

solar panels will just look like large glasshouses is wrong.  Where do you see so many glasshouses in 

one area? 

As our property is on Doughertys Road we will most definitely be affected by the glint and 

glare/sunstrike from the site each evening. 

 With regard to noise levels from the inverters.  Is the noise going to be constant or only during 

daylight hours?  At night time the noise could be quite irritating and invasive e.g. If you are having a 

BBQ with friends, or relaxing at the end of the day enjoying the evening. 

We note that Energy Bay Limited are proposing to plant Phormium Tenax (NZ Flax).  These will 

become a breeding ground for rats and stoats.  Ridiculous!  Aren’t we supposed to be trying to have 

New Zealand pest free by 2050? 

We are also very concerned that this application for a Solar Farm is being kept quiet.  Why are you 

not having a public meeting about it?  Mangamaire is a built up area and after all it is their 

community. 

 

 

       




